
 

 

 
 
 
8 November 2024 

 

Dear Families, 

I am writing to advise of an increase to tuition fees for the 2025 school year.  

We are mindful of the financial challenges that many families and we remain committed to keeping fees 
as affordable as possible. However, Penola Catholic College, like many schools, is experiencing 
significant and rising costs in essential areas and to continue providing the high-quality, supportive 
educational environment our students deserve, it is necessary to adjust our tuition fees for 2025. 

The 2025 Tuition Fees will per year level will be:  

Year  2025   2024  Increase (per year) Increase (per week) 

7 $3,420   $3,230   $190   $3.65 

8 $3,580   $3,380   $200   $3.84 

9 $4,060   $3,830   $230   $4.42 

10 $4,060   $3,830   $230   $4.42 

11 $4,650   $4,385   $265   $5.09 

12 $4,650   $4,385   $265   $5.09 

I understand that this change may be challenging for some families, and we are here to support you. If 
you would like to discuss your individual circumstances or have any questions, please do not hesitate 
to reach out to our Finance Team to discuss the support that is available.  

Thank you for your ongoing support and trust in our school. It is an honour to partner with you in 
providing the best possible education for your child. 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Ms Tracey Kift 
Principal 


